
PARTICIPANTS NEEDED
EYE TRACKING STUDY FOR VISUALLY GROUNDED NATURAL

LANGUAGE PROCESSING

We are looking for participants in our study during March and April at the Institute for
Visualisation and Interactive Systems (VIS) at the University of Stuttgart in Vaihingen. You
will be asked to answer questions on images while we track your eyes. All recorded data and
collected demographic information will be anonymized.

We invite adult individuals with

- normal or corrected to normal eye sight (±4 diopters glasses or lenses)
- no other visual impairments
- English proficiency - university degree program in English (currently enrolled or

completed) or C1 certificate (TOEFL, IELTS, CAE, ...) or native English speakers
- willingness to come to the University of Stuttgart (Campus Vaihingen) for a

60-minutes eye tracking session following the SARS-CoV-2 hygiene concept

The study session will be compensated with 20 € per participant.

Register here for the study: https://tinyurl.com/VG-NLP21

If you want to participate, but have questions or issues with the registration, please write an
email to Fabian Kögel: st161046@stud.uni-stuttgart.de
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